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DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE 

HEADQUARTERS 27th FIGHTER WING (ACC) 
CANNON AIR FORCE BASE, NEW MEXICO 

W . P. Ani, Colonel, USAF 
Commander, 27th Support Group 
100 S DL Ingram Blvd Suite 200 
Cannon AFB NM 88103-5217 

Mr. Benito J. Garcia 
Chief, Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2044 Galisteo Street 
P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe NM 87502 

Dear Mr. Garcia 

U. 8 JUL 1996 

I need your help on several documents awaiting action at NMED. Some of these documents have been 
with NMED since early 1995, and we are holding off on design and/or project action pending NMED 
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action. These documents are: 

a. DP-33 report sent Feb 95 awaiting approval. 

b. RFI LF-3 SWMU #105 and LF-4 SWMU #104 Final RFI Report. The NOD on the Final 
Report was responded to on 24 Aug 95 . 

losure Care Plan submitted 25 Jan 96 awaiting final approval. A new 
se. You may want to review it with LF-5 SWMU #113 RFI Report. 

d. LF-1 SWMU #74, Supplemental Work Plan submitted Dec 95 awaiting approval along with the 
Work Plan for RFI. Steve Pullen gave his verbal approval in Feb 96, and all the field work is 
done. Draft Final RFI Report is nearly ready to be submitted but we have no written Work Plan 
approval . 

e. Draft RFI Report for SWMUs 86-90 (SD-11) submitted in Feb 96. Awaiting approval of no 
further action. 

f. Appendix II and III Phase II RFI Report (15 total SWMUs) submitted Aprill995, NOD was 
responded to. Awaiting report approval. 

g. Awaiting approval ofWorkplan for Appendix II and III SWMUs Interim Corrective Actions 
( 19 oiVwater separators) . 
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. . We genuinely appreciate your agency's continued support and cooperation on many actions, and this 
is by all means not a "poke in the eye." Unfortunately, a large portion of our funding for our continued 
environmental actions is tied to state action and approval. We are concerned that we may lose this scarce 
money if some action is not taken soon. 

While we are aware that you have not yet received some reviews from EPA, we ask you to act as 
rapidly as possible to approve th~se projects you do have. Beside the chance that we may lose funds, it 
ultimately costs the Air Force more when delays occur and I'm sure we both wish to continue making 
progress as rapidly as possible at Cannon Air Force Base. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Sanford Hutsell or Mr. John Constantine at (505) 784-
4348. 

cc: 
NMED (R. Kern) 
NMED (B. Hoditschek) 
US EPA Region VI (D. Neleigh) 
HQ ACC CES/ESVW (M. Calvert) 
HQ ACC CES/CEVC (R. Shannon) 

Commander, 27th Support Group 


